

Wharton CE Primary School, Greville Drive, Winsford, Cheshire, CW7 3EP

Headteacher: Mrs N Tomlinson

E-mail: admin@wharton.cheshire.sch.uk Tel: 01606 663530

"Train up a child in the way they should go and when they are old they will not depart from it" Proverbs 22 v 6

Dear Parents and Carers,

I hope this letter finds you well. As we prepare for the upcoming academic year, I would like to share with you the staffing structure for September 2025. This information will help you and your children feel informed and confident about the year ahead.

We have worked carefully to place our staff in roles where they can best support the learning and wellbeing of our pupils, and I'm pleased to share the following class structure for the 2025–2026 school year:

Class Structure – September 2025

• **Peach** Reception: Mrs Thompson with Mrs Gormley and Mrs Crowe

• **Pear** Reception / Year 1: Mr Davies with Mrs Rodger

• **Damson** Year 2: Miss Dixon with Mrs Naisbitt and Miss Ennion

• Maple Year 3/4: Mr Hughes

• Oak Year 3/4: Mrs Smith (Miss Preston)

• **Beech** Year 3/4: Miss Caldwell

Elm Year 5: Mr SearRowan Year 6: Mr Hermansen

Sycamore Year 6: Mrs Killalee and Mrs Gardner

When your child's class teacher is out of class, they will be covered by either Mrs Moss, Mrs Hitchen, Mrs Griffiths or Kixx. Support staff in Key Stage 2 to be confirmed.

A transition morning is planned for Friday 11th July where children will spend time with their new class teacher. Your child has been informed today who their new class teacher is.

We are excited about the opportunities the new school year will bring and are confident that this structure will support high-quality teaching and strong relationships across all classes. As always, we remain committed to ensuring that every child feels happy, supported, and challenged in their learning.

On a final note, we want to share with you that Mrs Sullivan will be retiring at the end of this year, we thank her for all her work at Wharton CE Primary school and previously at Leaf Lane infants' School and wish her well – we hope she will be back to pop in and say hello we also say good bye to Miss Naylor and thank her for her work with the children this year and wish her well in her new job in Scotland.

Thank you for your ongoing support.

Warm regards,

Natalie Tomlinson

Headteacher

Our journey to learn, grow, care and shine.

Wharton Church of England Primary School is an inclusive caring Christian community, committed to building futures for all children. We offer a safe environment where everyone is valued, we nurture strong relationships that are underpinned by our Christian values and we champion children to be the best that they can be, empowering all to aim high and achieve their full potential.





